
From: Anne Remley [mailto:agr1@me.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 14, 2015 9:15 AM 
To: Planning 
Subject: South Pond 
 
Dear Planning Commission Members and Staff, 
 
The South Pond development proposal is in need of major modification.  It is an 
environmental travesty.  Please do not inflict this development on Ann Arbor. 
 
Anne Remley 
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